
JANUARY 2024 General Membership Meeting
Tuesday, 01.23.2024
 Cione Recreation Center, 2600 Aramingo Avenue

Notes

Agenda
Opening
Liberti Riverwards Church
Secretary Candidate Introduction and Vote
Adjournment

Crime Cameras –Only at Trenton and Lehigh, Ken Wood raised concern, Dan Martino
suggested inviting 26th District to the next ORCA meeting. 

Chris, Treasurer --$7,800 dollars remaining in funds, only MailChimp $120 charge
recently.

Communications mentioned, it would be great to resume monthly newsletters.
Dan Martino introduces a candidate for Board Secretary, Debby Derricks.
Debby Derricks provides introduction regarding background in fundraising,
communications, and community engagement. 

Liberti Riverwards Church members state they are excited to be more involved in the
community after purchasing Portside Arts Center and will be keeping the murals intact,
they are planning new programming (focused on youth) and will be back in time for a
zoning hearing.

Dan Martino mentions the opportunity to invite other agencies, officials, or other
entities to future meetings and questions who may be of interest.

Phil Stoltzfus suggests inviting someone from Hackett or the water department to
discuss the newly proposed rain gardens. Everyone agrees they would be interested in
hearing more about the project.

Ken Wood offers an update on the Engine 6 new pumper truck; firefighters will have to
be hired and trained but it should be active within the next year.
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Dan Martino, President
Elizabeth Rogers, Vice President
Treasurer, Chris Parenti
Debby Derricks
Liberti River Wards 
Phil Stoltzfus
Ken Wood
Stephen Wood
Hannah Louie 
Larry Walker 

Attendees:


